
 
 
 
 
June 10, 2008 
 
Mark Roosevelt, Superintendent 
Pittsburgh Public Schools 
341 S. Bellefield Avenue 
Room 245, Administration Building 
Pittsburgh, PA 15213 
 
SENT VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

 
Dear Mr. Roosevelt,  
 
Over the past few weeks, I have had many constituents contact me with their concerns about 
the closure of Schenley High School and the restructuring of other schools in the city that would 
accompany this action. In order to adequately address their concerns and answer any further 
questions that they may have, I am requesting the following information from you: 

 
1. A detailed cost analysis of the renovations and repairs that would be necessary to 

reopen Schenley High School in the fall of 2008. 
2. A detailed cost analysis of the improvements to other facilities that would be necessary 

to accommodate Schenley High School students if it does not reopen. 
3. The availability of sports and extracurricular activities for students who will attend 

Specialty Schools if Schenley does not reopen.  
 
I would also welcome the opportunity to meet with you to address these issues more fully. 
Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Chelsa Wagner 
State Representative, 22nd District 
 
cc: William Isler- District 4 
 Theresa Colaizzi- District 5 
 Thomas Sumpter- District 3 
 Heather Arnet- District 2 
 Mark Brentley, Sr.- District 8 
 Jean Fink- District 7 
 Sherry Hazuda- District 6 
 Floyd McCrea- District 9 
 Randall Taylor- District 1 
 


